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My feedback on this proposed bill: NO SALES TAXES!! Period. Oregonians have 

consistently voted down sales taxes in the past. This is total lunacy that legislators 

would even consider bringing forth this bill. I have lived and worked in Oregon my 

entire life. Please hear me clearly - do not advance any more social welfare 

programs! We can’t afford them, nor do they make us a stronger state. 

Laws/regulations that continue to divide communities do not help - in fact, these 

types of bills continue to fuel the simmering anger throughout the state - and that only 

makes things worse!!!  It’s time that the Oregon legislature wakes up and realizes 

that Oregon is being destroyed by inept social policy!!  


